

Calling all student organizations!

The University Archives wants to preserve the legacy of your time at KSU!

To donate materials or for more information, contact:

Helen Thomas Outreach Archivist hthoma58@kennesaw.edu (470) 578-6535



archives.kennesaw.edu

You can help us by donating records of your group's activities, including:

- Photographs (digital or print)
- Mission statements
- Agendas
- Newsletters
- Scrapbooks
- Correspondence
- Promotional materials
- Membership lists and membership registers
- And more!

Image: WSTB student radio, Technician's Log, Southern Technical Institute (1974), Courtesy of the KSU Archives.